
macOS High Sierra LodgeMaster Compatibility
On September 25, 2017 Apple released macOS High Sierra (macOS 10.13) it's latest version of their Mac operating system. The LodgeMaster team was 
made aware of an issue exporting data from LodgeMaster earlier this week and began investigating the issue. The LodgeMaster team has confirmed an 
issue with Silverlight and the new macOS 10.13 operating system. LodgeMaster users who update to the latest version of macOS will no longer be able to 
export data from LodgeMaster using Safari. The Silverlight issues only impacts the Apple Safari browser. Mac users who have updated to 10.13 can 
download Firefox ESR 52.40 and continue to use LodgeMaster. LodgeMaster users who have not updated to 10.13 are encourage not to update if they 
want to continue to use Safari. Mac users can download Firefox ESR 52 .here

The LodgeMaster team is actively working on the next version of LodgeMaster, LodgeMaster 4. LodgeMaster 4 is built on new technology and does not 
use Silverlight. The LodgeMaster team is working to finish development of the last module and begin the beta testing process very soon. Stay tuned for 
more information on LodgeMaster 4 in our next development update. 

Yours in Brotherhood,
The OA LodgeMaster Team

Chadd Blanchard, Project Lead
Mike Card, Project Adviser
Rob Anstett, Development Lead

https://www.mozilla.org/en-US/firefox/organizations/all/?q=English%20(US)
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